
 

 

Date: 27/12/2023 
 
To, 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 25th Floor, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
  
Scrip Code: 538964 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
Subject: Intimation regarding Closure of Trading Window 
 
We hereby inform that pursuant to Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider 
Trading) (Amendment) Regulations, 2018 read with the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015 as amended from time to time and as per Company’s Code of Conduct for 
Regulating, Monitoring, reporting of trading by Insiders, trading window for dealing in securities 
of the Company by the Designated Persons and their relatives shall remain closed with effect from 
Monday, January 01, 2024. 
 
All the Directors/Officers/Designated Employees of the Company have been intimated not to enter 
into any transaction involving the securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of closure 
of trading window. 
 
The Trading window shall remain closed till 48 hours after the announcement of the Unaudited 
Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ended on December 31, 2023. 
 
You are therefore requested to take the above information on records and disseminate information 
to stakeholders of the Company.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
FOR MERCURY LABORATORIES LIMITED 
 
 
 
KRISHNA SHAH 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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